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Product Change Notice 
 
Notice: #113018 End of Life Announcement      Date: November 30, 2018 
 
 
To Our Valued Customer: 
We appreciate your use of Vicor products. Our commitment to customer satisfaction is demonstrated by our notification to 
you of the following change. 
 
Description:  
The product listed below is now at end of life (EOL).  Vicor wishes to advise you that due to a product consolidation the 
product listed below is being replaced by a newer version. The replacement device is functionally equivalent and has 
been in mass production for longer than 18 months. 
  
Product Affected: VTM48EF012T130B01 
 
Recommended Replacement: VTM48EF012T130C01 
 
Actions Required: 
Customers that have designed in the “B” version (VTM48EF012T130B01) should make the necessary documentation 
changes to refer to the “C” version (VTM48EF012T130C01).  Copies of both versions of the data sheets are enclosed. 
 
Schedule: 
Unfortunately new orders for the “B” version can no longer be accepted.  Any open orders for the “B” version devices will 
be fulfilled. 
 
  
Vicor Contact: 
 
Chester Firek  
Director of Product Marketing 
Vicor Corporation         
CFirek@vicr.com      
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